
State of Florida 

~ 

DATE: January 24,2002 
TO: All Parties of Record 
FROM: Mary Anne Helton, Attomey Supervisor, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: Docket No. 000824-E1 - Review of Florida Power Corporation's earnings, including 

effects of proposed acquisition of Florida Power Corporation by Carolina Power & Light. 

Please note that the issue identification meeting originally scheduled for 9:OO a.m. on 
Monday, February 4, 2002, has been changed to 10:30 a.m. on the same date, at the fallowing 
location: 

Betty Easley Conference Center, Room 234 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, Florida 

The purpose of this meeting is (1) an issue identification conference, and (2)  to continue 
settlement negotiations in this docket. We will also discuss procedural matters associated with this 
docket. Only parties of record are invited to attend the settlement negotiations. Those parties of 
record not able to attend the issue identification portion of the meeting may participate by dialing 
(850) 488-5776 or SunCom (850) 278-5776 promptly at 10:30 a.m., Monday, February4,2002. No 
phone-in will be available for the settlement discussions. 

If you have further questions about this meeting, please call me at (850) 413-6096. 
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cc: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
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